
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
Master of Science in Speech-Language Pathology Accreditor Site Visit 

The Master of Science in Speech-Language Pathology (SLP) program, which is currently in development 
and pending all accreditation and regulatory approvals, is an applicant for candidacy with the Council on 
Academic Accreditation (CAA) of the American Speech-Language Hearing Association (ASHA).  

As part of the site visit, a public meeting will be held at Grand Canyon University on Tuesday, Sept. 10, 
from 9:15 – 10:15 am in Building 23, Room 109. This meeting is open to GCU faculty, administrators and 
students, as well as community professionals and the public. 

If you plan to attend, please RSVP to allison.hoffman@gcu.edu. If you are unable to attend in person, 
please still RSVP and we will provide a Zoom link for your convenience.

Copies of the Standards for Accreditation and/or the CAA’s Policy  
on Public Comment can be obtained by:

•	 Contacting the Accreditation Office at ASHA: 
•	 2200 Research Blvd. #310, Rockville, MD 20850

•	 Contacting ASHA’s Action Center via:
•	 Phone: 800-498-2071
•	 Fax: 301-296-8570
•	 Email: accreditation@asha.org 

•	 Accessing the documents online at caa.asha.org

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND, YOU MAY SUBMIT  
WRITTEN COMMENTS VIA 

Call for Public Comments (asha.org) by Sept. 4, 2024. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS,  
please contact Allison Hoffman, program lead, at allison.hoffman@gcu.edu
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